FW: Alvermann Project - Lakeview Lane - letter of support

Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Mon 12/19/2022 2:15 PM

To: Kim Burkard <kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>
For the Alvermann folder. Thanks!

From: Alan Lupton Il <alupton@Iluptons.com>

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 8:10 AM

To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>

Cc: Brooke Lupton <blupton861@gmail.com>; Kelly Alvermann <kelly@rochester.rr.com>
Subject: Alvermann Project - Lakeview Lane - letter of support

Shawna

| am writing to offer my support for the project which my neighbor Jack and Kelly Alvermann have
proposed for their property on Lakeview Lane. We believe their proposal is in keeping with the
appearance of the neighborhood and will not adversely effect ourselves or our other neighbors. We
recognize they are requesting variances from the Town. We do not believe they could accomplish their
project without the requested variances and the conditions of their request are not self imposed.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Alan and Brooke Lupton
3459 Lakeview Lane
Canandaigua NY 14424
585-739-3015



